Hillside Primary School

Newsletter email: office@hillside.school.nz
Friday 22" March 2024. Ph: 032364090

Dear Parents and Friends of the School,

Where is the term going? It is hard to believe that we will be in week 9 next week! The children are working
extremely hard on a range of inquiry based tasks and trying had to complete all their work for this ferm. Next
week will be a short week as Easter starts on Friday 29™ March. We return to school on Wednesday 3™ April as
Tuesday is Southland Anniversary Day.

Heat Ups

Starting from Monday 25™ of March, heat ups are back!l We will be using the new oven in the new staffroom to
heat up lunches. All lunches must be wrapped in tinfoil or be in a tinfoil tray. China bowls, dinner plates cannot
be placed in the oven. The oven is only to heat up not to cook so please ensure there is no frozen food.

Friendly Reminder
If your child is unwell and is not going to be at school, please let the school know by 9am.

Newsletter
Next week's newsletter will go home on Thursday due to Easter.

Room 1 Homework
Thank you to all the parents who were able to help their children collect information about a family member.
Next week they will start work on a biography of that person.

Home and School Notice

Browns Sports Day

Huge thanks to the following businesses for supporting Hillside Home and School fundraising at Browns Sports
Day: First Light Farms, Winton Night n Day, Winton New World, Winton Bakery, Wilson's Vege Stall and
Waikiwi Countdown. Thanks to Lisa Young for all her hard work getting sponsorship from the businesses and to
Kate, Lisa, Kerri, Tatum, Russ, Matt, Mark, Rebekah, Jess, Shakayla, and Oliver for their help. Over $300 was
made.

Hillside Home and School

First meeting for the year Tuesday 9th April at 7pm in the school library. Everyone is welcome. We need new
parents to share ideas.

Have a nice great weekend.

Future Dates

BV AL

Tina Shaw
Principal

Pre-school Afternoons 12™ April
Good Friday 29™ March
Southland Anniversary 2" April
End of term 1 12™ April




Certificates

Room 1 Room 3
Kristoff Condor -Trying really hard with his Taylah Holmes - For your perseverance and
writing. positive attitude in maths. You try your best
Dylan Young - Great work in maths. everyday, keep up the hard work!
Evelyn Barrie — Excellent maths work.
Excellent leadership. Fredrich Dizon - For being a kind, caring and
Jiniel Penas - Excellent poetry. respectful class member. Keep up the great
Lochlan Davidson — Working well in maths. work!

Jaxon Young - Trying really hard in maths.
Zayden Young - Great reading, Great
spelling, great maths.

Minute Secretary
The Hillside School Board needs a minute secretary.
The School Board meets once a month. If you are
interested.
please contact Mark Zwies 027 260 7840
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Term 1
Friday 8th March
Friday 12th April
Term 2
Friday 24th May
Friday 21st June
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Hillside Primary School’

Winton Football Club

Registrations are now open to play football in the winter season for the Winton Club. This is
open to all ages, 4 years and above with adult and junior teams looking for members across the
grades for all genders. Registration can be completed by going to: sporty.co.nz/wintonfc Any
enquiries can be directed to wintonfootballnz(@gmail.com




